
  

 

 

 

 

 Upcoming Dates 
Oct. 31 – Book character dress up day 

Nov. 3 – First Friday $1 

Nov. 7 – No school/teacher work-day – Election Day 

Nov. 11 – Veteran’s Day Breakfast @ Keheley  

Nov. 14 – K & 5th Thanksgiving Lunch @ Keheley 

Did you know? 
 

Krispy Crème Donut Wednesdays are 

BACK! 

Bring $1 the second Wednesday of every 

month to get your donut!  
 

 

Thank you  
We had a fantastic Conference Week thanks to the many snack donations from our amazing families! Thank 

you for keeping us fueled-up the entire week with amazing treats!  

 

WOW for the most successful Comet Run we have had to date! Thank you for sharing the link, matching 

donations, and supporting Keheley! 100% of the proceeds come back to the school. AMAZING!  

Comet Galaxy Tech Tip 
“Caring for your Children’s Digital Well-Being”  

In today's tech-savvy world, it's important for parents to actively guide their children towards meaningful 

screen experiences. Quality screen time is not just about limits; it is about making the most of the moments 

your children spend on digital devices. Here is a way to cultivate a positive digital environment: Explore 

educational apps and websites recommended for your child's age, interests, and school curriculum. These 

platforms can turn screen time into valuable learning opportunities, all the while honing their tech skills.  

Examples of Educational Tools:  

K-2nd   

ABC Mouse, Typetastic, Kodable & The Cat in the Hat Built That  

3rd-5th  

Typetastic, Moby Max, Multiplication.com, Xtra math, Nitro Math, Kodable  

  

Books for Africa  
I am pleased to announce that Keheley Elementary will conduct a book drive to help Emily Jemison, an 

Ambassador Girl Scout earn her Gold Award. The Girl Scout Gold Award is the highest award a Girl Scout can 

earn. Emily is collecting gently used books to donate to Books for Africa. The books will be sent to libraries 

and schools in 27 African countries. The book drive will start on October 17th and run through December 8th.  

You can drop your books off in the bin located in the atrium at Keheley. 
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